

WANTED

Your <u>gently used</u> or new clothing for recirculation!

Now is a great time to clean out your closets, as we want your <u>clean and gently used or new</u> clothing (shoes/purses/jewelry) for the clothing sale held at the

Growing In Recovery Retreat 2017

Contact your Intergroup Rep for your clothing donation. If there is no IR for your OA meeting, call Chris Nunn (721-1085 or 661-1991 (cell)) and a clothing pick-up will be arranged or you can drop it at

9631 E. Stella (Golf Links/Harrison) Chris' House We ask that your donated clothing be clean, folded, and packed in boxes, please (to facilitate transport to the retreat.)

The clothing exchange is a portion of the fundraising at the retreat to support our SEAZ Intergroup so we can continue to be self-supporting. The retreat dates are October 27-29, 2017. The clothing will be displayed in the hall this retreat. We're collecting now through Sunday Oct 22 so start downsizing those closets!